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PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

25 Aupuni Street, Room 109 • Hilo, Hawaii 96720-4252 
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Duane Kanuha, Vice President 
Chalon International of Hawaii, Inc. 
PO Box 249 
Hawi, HI 96719 

Dear Mr. Kanuha: 

Determination of Pre-Existing Lot 
School Grant 11, Apana 5 

. ..- TMI{: 5-3-03: 81 (por.) 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 24, 
1997, regarding . the subject property. 

Please be advised that following a review of your submittal, our 
department records as well as those of the Real Property Tax 
Division, it has been determined that the subject property, 
consisting of 1.61 acres, is a separate legal lot of record. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
Ed Cheplic of this department. 

Si ncerely, 
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